
July 31, 2018 

Board of Directors 
Regional District of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, BC   V9T 6N2 

Dear Chairman Veenhof and Directors: 

Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism is in the process of renewing the 2% 
Municipal Regional District Tax (MRDT) for our region.  I am writing to ask for 
the Board’s support of our renewal in the form of a resolution. 

Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism asks the RDN Board of Directors to 
include the following in its support resolution: 

➢ That the RDN Board supports Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism 
Association’s renewal of the 2% MRDT in Electoral Areas E, F, G & H, 
City of Parksville, and Town of Qualicum Beach.  The City and Town 
are being approached for similar support resolutions.   

➢ That the RDN Board supports MRDT amounts collected by 
accommodation providers in Electoral Areas E, F, G & H (per RDN 
Bylaws) to be provided directly to Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism 
Assoc. by the Province. 

Thank-you in advance for your support. 

Best regards, 

 
Blain Sepos, 
Executive Director


